
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

October 2020  

 

Road work on the Pacific Highway between Turramurra 
and Wahroonga from Monday 12 October  

The NSW Government is funding improvements at intersections on the Pacific Highway at Redleaf 
Avenue, Coonanbarra Road and Fox Valley Road. The Australian Government and NSW 
Government are jointly funding upgrades at the Pacific Highway and Finlay Road.  

In October, Transport for NSW will start work upgrading these intersections on the Pacific Highway. Our work 
will include: 

Readleaf Avenue and Fox Valley Road 

• Survey works 

• Utility and road pavement investigations  

• Minor utility adjustments 

• Tree trimming and some tree removal  

Pacific Highway and Finlay Road 

• Utility and road pavement investigations 

• Road pavement works  

• Concrete and asphalt works 

• Line marking works. 
 
We will establish a site compound for this project at 100-102 Fox Valley Road.  
 
          

 

 
 

 

Work locations of the Pacific Highway intersection upgrades  
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How will the work affect you? 
We have designed our work schedule so the intersection upgrades can be completed as quickly as 

possible, limiting the impact on the local community.  

 

On the Pacific Highway at Redleaf Avenue and Fox Valley Road, we will work during the day when 

possible. However, some of our work will need to be carried out at night to minimise traffic disruption and 

reduce health and safety risks to the workers.  

 

On the Pacific Highway at Finlay Road, most of our work will be at night to minimise disruption to traffic 

and the nearby Warrawee Public School. We will work during the day when the school is closed or the 

expected disruption is minimal. 

 

There will be noise and disruptions associated with our work. We will work with the community to 

minimise the impact, including implementing mitigation measures to reduce the impact of noisier tasks 

(such as jackhammering and concrete saw cutting) and completing these tasks before midnight. 

 
We will inform you as work progresses and notify you of any changes to our work schedule. 

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary lane closures during our work hours to ensure the work area is safe for road users 
and workers. There may also be partial closure of footpath in the work areas and alternative path will be 
provided.   

 
Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controller directions. For the latest traffic updates, 

call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW app. 

 

 

 

 

Our work schedule 
 

We will be onsite for 70 night shifts and 88 

day shifts between Monday 12 October and 

Thursday 21 January, weather permitting. 

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 

6pm Monday to Friday and Saturday 

between 8am and 1pm. Our night work hours 

will be from Sunday to Thursday between 

8pm to 5am the next day. We will work up to 

five nights per week 

We will not work on public holidays. We will 

not work over the Christmas/New Year 

period.  

Contact us 
 
If you have any questions please contact our 
delivery partner Ward Civil on 1800 897 841 
or projects@wardcivil.com.au. 

Contact us if you would like to receive 

project updates via email.  

 
For more information on Roads and Maritime 

projects, visit nswroads.work/t2w  

 
Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 

https://livetraffic.com/
mailto:projects@wardcivil.com.au

